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Our Mission: 

Sharing Christ with our community 

through service and relationships. 

Rev. Jason Jones, Minister 
Stefanie Petty, Administrative Assistant & Newsletter Editor 

Ann Wolfe, Moderator 

Sunday Schedule: Online Worship Service, 10 a.m. 

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph. (765) 282-5969 

Email: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

Website: www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Look for us at:  

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

We are constantly building and 
adding to it, so check back 

often! You can also contact us 
through the Website. Check out 

the home page. 

NEWSLETTER SCHEDULE 

            

October 22 

November 5 & 19 
 

Items to be published in the  
Newsletter are due in the  

office the Monday prior to  
publish date. Thank you! 

HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
October 8, 2020 

The grass withers, 
the flower fades; 
but the word of 

our God will stand 
forever.  

Isaiah 40:8 
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BUDGET UPDATE 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 9/29/20: $4,958.00 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 10/6/20: $5,570.00 
 

Average Offering for Last Five Weeks: $4,383.40 

Average Weekly Need: $4,945.38 
 

Jan.-Aug. Offerings Compared to Budget: ($6,111.17)* 
  *Reflects the amount received UNDER Budget 

♦ Sympathies to Gary Edmonds on the passing of his wife, Ellen, on Friday, 

October 2. Services were held on Tuesday at Meeks.  

Thursday, October 8 

   Facebook Sing-along with Marianna Gill, 7 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 14 

   Online Book Study with Rev. Jason, 7 p.m. 

Scammers are relentless. I’m always amazed at the ingenuity of people trying to 

get a little bit of money from unsuspecting people. Twice over the last few months, 
scammers have tried to contact our church members while purporting to be me. 

The first was an email that went out to many, asking people to run an errand for me. 
Those who replied found the person wanting them to buy gift cards and send the 

gift card numbers to them. The second was a text message sent to a few asking the 
recipients to “take care of an errand for me.” As far as I know, luckily, no one fell for 

the scam. 

If you ever get something like this, please double-check the number or the email 
to see if it’s from me (both of these scams used emails and numbers different from 

my own). Also, double-check with me on anything like this. And, a rule of thumb is I 
probably will never send you a random email or text message asking you to “run an 

errand” for me while not stating immediately what that task would be.  

I’ve learned this is a regular scam that is run on churches, and I’m sure whoever is 
doing this combs the internet, finding contact information and the pastor’s name, 

and then sends out the scam messages. I’m sure after sending out thousands of 
these types of messages to many churches they eventually con an unsuspecting 

recipient. A little bit of skepticism and double-checking whenever we see 
something like this is a healthy thing for all of us. 

Grace & peace, 
Jason Jones 

MUNCIE MISSION: DONATIONS NEEDED 

“The Muncie Mission has served men now for 90 years with continued 

generous support from our friends and neighbors. From time to time we run low 
on supplies that the men need to help them through their time here at the 

Mission. Now is one of those times. We are in need of men's underwear 

(small, medium, and large), and men's t-shirts (large). 

 Donations can be dropped off at our Administration Office located at 1725 S. 

Liberty St., Muncie, IN 47302. 

 Due to COVID-19, many of us are limiting our in-store shopping. You can use 

our Amazon wish-list to purchase items to donate online and have them shipped 

directly to us. Add Muncie Mission as your charity of choice on Amazon Smile 
and we will earn a small cash contribution as well. 

 Thank you for your continued support of the Muncie Mission and those less 
fortunate in our community!” 

~Frank Baldwin, President/CEO, Muncie Mission 

Preschool news 

October 12-16  Fall Break– No Preschool or ELC 

October 20   Dad’s Night Out, 4-5 Classes, 6:30 p.m. 

October 22   Open House, 4-5 Classes, 4:30-5:30 p.m. 

       Open House, 3-4 Classes, 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

       Open House, 2-3 Classes, 6:30-7:30 p.m. 

October 26   Chapel, 4-5 Classes, 9:10 a.m. & 12:40 p.m. 

October 27   Halloween Parade & Party, 10:45 a.m., 2-3 Tuesday Class 

October 28   Halloween Parade & Party, 10:45 a.m., 2-3 Wednesday Class 

October 29   Chapel, 3-4 Classes, 9:10 a.m. & 12:40 p.m. 

       Halloween Parade, 10:30 a.m. & 2 p.m., 3-4 Classes 

October 30   Halloween Parade & Party, 11 a.m. & 2:30 p.m., 4-5 Classes 

November 25-27 Thanksgiving Break– No Preschool or ELC 

Important dates 


